2019 04 23 Meeting Information
My activities included:

March 13 | attended a LAFCO sponsored class on Policy writing in Victorville then came back to Barstow
for the Tri-CSD Luncheon.

March 27 from 4:30 to 7:30pm | attended the Watermaster meeting in Apple Valley to present our
CSD’s letter concerning the Rampdown.

April 6™ | attended Daggett Days.

April 10" | attended the Tri-CSD Luncheon. Note: Directors from other CSDs are reimbursed for their
meals and mileage; we are not.

April g | attended a workshop lead by Pat Flannagan regarding the Daggett Solar EIR response and
again on April 15™ a workshop with concerned community members working through what we learned
at the April 8" workshop; said discussion continued at the April 25" NSEDA meeting.

s,

Paula Deel, Director




